
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing of the City Council of the City of Deer Park will 

be held at City Hall, 710 East San Augustine Street, on 

March 5, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 

April 2, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. 

for the purpose of hearing all persons desiring to be heard for or 

against the proposed voluntary annexation by the City of Deer 

Park, Texas, 

of certain property as follows: 

A 49.0146 acre on four tracts of land situated in the 

George Ross Survey, Abstract No. A-646, and a 83 square foot tract of 

land out of the unrestricted Reserve “A” RBD Warehouse, 

Harris County, Texas 

more fully described in ‘Exhibit 1 and Exhibit 2’ of Ordinance No. 4053. 

Copy of the map can be viewed on the website (www.deerparktx.gov) or 

available at City Hall. 

 

DATED at Deer Park, Texas this 6th day of February, 2019. 

 

                                                                             ____________________ 

                 Shannon Bennett, TRMC  

                                                                             City Secretary                  

            

 

http://www.deerparktx.gov/

